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Welcome Back 
DEPARTMENT OF LAWS	 23 FEBRUARY 2022

Prof. Dr. Devinder Singh 

Chairperson 

The Chairperson of Department of laws, Prof. Dr. Devinder Singh formally welcomed 
students to the Campus after a long break of 2 years. Sir, in his first offline communication 
with students addressed the apprehensions of the students and acknowledged the fact that 
the younger generation has suffered a lot during the pandemic. We know this unique 
moment will present opportunities for our students to develop the essential capacities of 
resilience and recovery from unplanned setbacks. The main focus is to deliver the degree 
on time for the professional growth of the students. Prof. Devinder emphasised on floating 
the idea of placement in the Department for which the placement brochure is under 
process. Sir, also expressed the relevance of Participation of the students in the upcoming 
events for which the feedback and any initiative of the students is being welcomed which 
will help in creating a more equitable and inclusive Department of laws community. As 
much as possible, adherence to the COVID protocols shall be followed in terms of wearing 
masks, social distancing. Looking forward to learning, exploring and growing together.


L.L.B. 6th semester students being welcomed after a dramatic break of 2 years.


Thank you 


